
Ann Machado - Re: 48 Hancock Street demo permit 

Hi Ann,
I just checked with Brent. Yes, our neighbor David Filipos at 36 Federal St was included as well. 
-Liv

On Thursday, February 5, 2015 8:06 AM, Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Liv -

Did you send a demo letter to 36 Federal Street? That property abuts you on the right side.

Ann

Ann Machado
Acting Zoning Administrator
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709
>>> Liv Chase <livchase@yahoo.com> 2/4/2015 6:59 PM >>>
Ann,
I believe it was Tim Hardy (owner of 50 Hancock St. and neighbor to the right) and Sea Port Lofts (neighbor to the left and 
rear).
-Liv

On Wednesday, February 4, 2015 4:07 PM, Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Liv -

One more thing on the demo permit. Who was the notification letter to abutters sent to?

Thanks.

Ann

Ann Machado
Acting Zoning Administrator
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709

From: Liv Chase <livchase@yahoo.com>
To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/5/2015 9:00 AM
Subject: Re: 48 Hancock Street demo permit
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials 
or city employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are 
very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be 
released to the public and/or the media if requested.   
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